
Charter Celebration 

In celebration of our Pro­
visio:.al Charter, granted 
on June 27, 1975, a dinner 
will be held at the Stage­
coach Inn. 

Date: October 24, 1975 
Time: Dinner~ 7:30 P.M. 
Guest Speaker: 

Mr. Barney Fowler 
Menu: Choice of 

Stuffed Chicken: $4.20 
or 

Roast Sirloin of Beef: 
$5.50 

Tickets: Call Bob Dun­
worth at 674-5919 

PLEASE COME 1 

Calendars on Sale 

A very successful venture! 
We are now on our second 
printing. The first 500 
copies are sold. Many 
thanks eo to Chuck Viens 
and Sanford Young for 
their time and effort on 
this p~·ojecto 

'l'he calendars will still 
-oe m? ::te available at the 
foll0v!i11g pla.ces: Nash I s, 
Gifford's, The Variety 
Store, Zane's, Gauch's, 
':'iny Tots, Miller's Mar­
ket a~d Bashford's. The 
price is inly $2.00 
Jon 1 t be left out! 

fetter Sent 

The Businessmen's Associ­
ation of the Town of Sand 
Lake has been contacted to 
encourage all local mer­
chants to fly a flag. 

FLY YOUR FLAG! 

SAND LAKE HISTORICAL SOCIETY NEWS 
(Facts and Artifa~ts) 

Rensselaer County Histor­

ic Preservation Council 

The purpose of this com­
mittee is to promote his­
toric preservation, assist 
in providing technical in­
formation on preservation, 
and assist with local ar­
chitectural surveys. The 
foregoing goals apply to 
historic documents as 
well. Bob Harris is rep­
resenting the Sand Lake 
Historical Scoiety on 
this council. Ken Brock 
has been chosen to be an 
alternat~. These two gen­
tlemen would be glad to 
provide more information 
on request. 

FLY YOUR FLAG! 

Bicentennial Notes 

Our representative to the 
Town Bicentennial Commit­
tee, Jim Miller, gives us 
the following information: 

New Year's Eve Costume 
Party: 
Crooked Lake Hotel 
December 31, 1975 
$20 per couple 
Buffet, noisemakers 

included. 
Entertainment·: Old Wazoo 

Goodtime Band. 
Limit: 500 
Make your reservations 
earLy. 

Also - look for new Bicen­
tennial murals around the 
town. 

FLY YOUR FLAG!. 

C0mrn~_ng Events 

October 13: Nelson Adams 
on Antique Toys 

November 10: Don Carpen­
tier on Antiques 

December 1: Rev. Jim Bor­
den with a musical pro­
gram. (NOTE: This is 
one week earlier than 
usual.) 

Watch the Sand Lake Adver­
tiser and posters for ~p­
coming events .. 

FLY YOUR FLAG! 

Oral History 

Meeting ·october 15, 8:00 
P.M., at Nancy Kelley's 
home - 674-3517. 

Membership 

WE WELCOME MEMBERS!!! 

We need your supportl 
Contact Shirley Rescott, 
674-5737. Thank you. 

Bring a friend with you 
for our next meeting! 

FLY YOUR FLAG! 

Cemetery Census 

Progress is being made. 
Contact Madalyn Carpenter, 
674-3894. 

Raffle at October Meeting 

Six plants will be raffled 
off at our meeting on 
October 13. 

FLY YOUR FLAG! 




